Bina Singh
459, Pali Hill
Mumbai
15th February, 2007.

Dear Bina,

I am extremely sorry for (not remembering your birthday). I know it was very callous and insensitive of me. But, I hope you can understand the (stress of the work pressure, I am facing at the moment).

I hope you can forgive me by accepting my heart-felt apologies.

With best wishes,

Warmly,

Raj

